
Hello Friends!
It’s so good to be here with all of you again!

Things are going really good here in the world of Group Records!

Earlier this Spring, I was able to watch a WSO webinar on Group Records. Currently, WSO is
working on combining the data bases for the face to face meetings, and the electronic meeting,
which at present, are housed on two separate databases. This is a HUGE job, and it will take
them some time to get this completed. Because of the enormity of this project, it is very helpful
to WSO, and to me, if you email me directly with any changes that need to be made to your
Group Records. Sending your changes directly to me frees WSO up to focus on this major
project they are working on, and in some cases, I can get the changes made for you a little
quicker. I really appreciate your help with this!

Yours in love and service,
Libby W
Iowa Area Group Records Coordinator


